## THE AUXILIARY TO THE MCCAUSLAND HOSPITAL

The April meeting was held in Schreiber with fifteen members attending.

Correspondence included an invoice for the Portable Examination Light recently donated to the hospital. The Auxiliary received a phone call from Mae MacLeod saying how please they were with the light. The Auxiliary is now in the process of buying Drug Cabinets for the Outpatients Department.

Arrangements are being made with the high school for the construction of a new cart for the Tuck Shop. Approval must be given by the Hospital Board after details and designs have been received.

A bingo will be held in May in observance of Hospital Week.

Spadoni's Garage said they will take all the rags the auxiliary can supply. These should be 24" square.

The Auxiliary is planning a dance for September in Schreiber. Also, watch for details on an upcoming Penny Auction and Flea Market.

Another fund raising venture will be the sale of "Gateway Cleaning for the Homemaker". Local advertisers will be sought to support this venture.

The next meeting of the Auxiliary will be May 2Ist.

April was campaign month for the Canadian Cancer Society. The canvassers were very busy and the result so far have been very good. If you have not been canvassed and wish to donate please phone 825-324I.

APPLICATIONS FOR THE POSITION

OF

SUPERVISOR OF SERVICES
FOR

BIRCHWOOD TERRACE SENIOR CITIZEN'S HOME TERRACE BAY

Applicant to be a Registered Nurse

Applications will be accepted until May IO
1973

Please Apply to
Mr. M.J. Vibert, Administrator
Pinewood Court D.T.B.H.A.

445 James Street
THUNDER BAY 'F', Ontario

## NOTICE

## COMING SOON !

The Fort William Male Choir

sponsored by the

Schreiber Parks and Recreation Committee
Friday, May 25th - Schreiber Campus - 8:30 p.m

Adults-\$2.00; Students-\$1.50 Senior Citizens-\$1.00

FOR ADVANCE TICKETS CALL:

Flora Bryson - 824-2066 Shirley Brown - 824-254I Lorraine Huard - 824-2757

Toy Test:

One of the regulations concerning children's toys requires that a part, such as the eyes of a teddy bear, must withstand a weight of 20 pounds for five minutes. Such toy testing takes place in the Standards Branch labs of the Department of Consumer and Corporate Affairs.



MINISTRY OF NATURAL RESOURCES

TENDER NO.'S 73-4 73-5
FOR PROVINCIAL PARK CONCESSIONS

Sealed tenders clearly marked Tenders for Concessions, Rainbow Falls and Neys Provincial Parks will be received by the Ministry of Natural Resources until I2:30 p.m. May 18,1973.

A deposit in the amount of twenty-five (\$25.00) in the form of a money order or certified cheque must accompany each tender.

Tender forms, tender envelopes and detailed information are available from the District Manager, Ministry of Natural Resources, Terrace Bay, Ontario.

Tenders must be enclosed in envelopes provided for the purpose.

The highest or any tender not necessarily accepted.

April 27, 1973 L.J. Haas,
Terrace Bay, District Manager
Ontario.